
 Emerald Class Newsletter 

05.05.2017 – Term 5 

What have we been learning? 

This week the children have learnt all about the royal family tree and Kate and William’s 

wedding. A letter has been sent home about the children creating their own family tree to 

share on Monday.  

 

We have been authors this week, using our imagination to write part of a story called ‘Willy 

went to the wedding’. There were a lot of problems at the wedding! 

Also we have continued to learn about fractions and shapes. They had great fun on a shape 

hunt looking for the different properties of 2D shapes.  

Thursday we had a fantastic morning learning different sports skills at KLB; the children 

really enjoyed the whole event! Thank you to all the parent helpers who came along and 

those who volunteered, we appreciate the help.  

    

Next Week 

Emerald class will be learning all about Mary Anning, the girl who found the fossils! We will 

be playing the part of artists starting collages and continuing on to 3D shapes.  

Dates for you Diary  

Friday 19th May – the children will be involved in a skipping event. Ropes can be ordered for 

purchase. For more information, please see the letter sent home this week. 


